


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Any person may attend the meeting and make representation or present submissions respecting 
this matter.  If you wish to make a submission concerning this matter it should be directed to 
Legislative and Court Services by Tuesday, December 29, 2015.  Any person may make 
representation at the meeting, however, written submissions are encouraged.  Notification of the 
amendment to the Zoning By-law if adopted by Council will be provided upon written request to 
the City Clerk. 
 
If a person or public body does not make oral submissions at the public meeting or make written 
submissions to the Corporation of The City of Barrie before the by-law is passed: 
 
(a) the person or public body is not entitled to appeal the decision of the Corporation of The 

City of Barrie to the Ontario Municipal Board; and 

(b) the person or public body may not be added as a party to the hearing of an appeal before 
the Ontario Municipal Board unless, in the opinion of the Board, there are reasonable 
grounds to do so. 

 
If you wish to be notified of the decisions of the Council of The Corporation of the City of Barrie in 
respect of the proposed amendment to the Zoning By-law, you must make a written submission to 
the undersigned. 
 
All information including opinions, presentations, reports, documentation, etc. provided for or at 
a Public Meeting are considered public records.  This information may be posted on the City of 
Barrie website and/or made available to the public upon request.  Questions about this 
collection should be directed to the undersigned. 
 
       Stephen Naylor, 

Director of Planning Services 
       City of Barrie, P.O. Box 400 
       Barrie, Ontario L4M 4T5 
       Stephen.Naylor@Barrie.ca 




